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Caroline O'Neill

From: Oonagh Bowlel

Sent: 20 April 2017 09:45

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: , Re: Nemarket's foot crossing
Dear Ms O'Neill,

Thank you for your email.

My postal address is

Sent from my iPad

On 20 Apr 2017, at 08:40, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
<TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gsi.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mrs Bowler,

Thank you for your e-mail. Is it possible that you could provide me with a postal address so that |
can formally register you as an objector to this application.

Kind regards
Caroline O’Neill

Caroline O’Neill | Miss, Transport and Works Act Orders Unit, General Counsels Ofﬁce, Department for

Transport
1/14-18, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London SW1P 4DR | 020 7944 31 96 |

From: Oonagh Bowler

Sent: 19 April 2017 16:41

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft gsi gov uk>
Subject: Fwd: Nemarket's foot crossing

Sent from my iPhone

- Begin forwarded message:

From: Oonagh Bowler

Date: 11 April 2017 at 22:33:03 BST
To: transportandworksacr@dft.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Nemarket's foot crossing




Dear Sir,

I would like to complain about the proposed closure of the foot crossing over
the railway in Newmarket. This is a much used right of way, and has been for
many, many years. This country has an ageing population, and the crossing is
likely to be needed more than ever. The planned route round to the town is far
too long for people living in the are, and for those with disabilities it will be
shutting them off from the shops, cafes etc that elderly people enjoy in order
to meet and speak with others. It seems unnecessary and unkind to me. It is a
safe crossing. People make it unsafe, not the actual crossing.

I would plead with you to consider refusing Network Rail's wishes,

and consider those of the population of Newmarket. '

Thank you,

Yours Faithfully

Oonagh Bowler (Mrs)

Sent from my iPad
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Caroline O'Neill

From: Oonagh Bowler

Sent: 19 April 2017 16:41

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Fwd: Nemarket's foot crossing

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

‘From: Oonagh Bowle:

Date: 11 April 2017 at 22:33:03 BST
To: transportandworksacr@dft.gsi.eov.uk
Subject: Nemarket's foot crossing -

Dear Sir, :

I would like to complain about the proposed closure of the foot crossing over the railway in
Newmarket. This is a much used right of way, and has been for many, many years. This
country has an ageing population, and the crossing is likely to be needed more than ever.
The planned route round to the town is far too long for people living in the are, and for those
with disabilities it will be shutting them off from the shops, cafes etc that elderly people
enjoy in order to meet and speak with others. It seems unnecessary and unkind to me. Itisa
safe crossing. People make it unsafe, not the actual crossing. ‘ ‘

I would plead with you to consider refusing Network Rail's wishes, and consider those of the
population of Newmarket.

Thank you,

" Yours Faithfully

Oonagh Bowler (Mrs)

Sent from my iPad

This email has been scanned'by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com















